| am writing to ask as a citizen of Oakes that you please vote to retain the one stoplight currently in our town. It is
located adjacent to the elementary school and serves a very important purpose in slowing down truck and other traffic
that comes through on Highway One. It is a busy highway and this light serves as the only point where traffic speeds
are reduced as they pass through. Please work with us to protect our children at that school and all others who walk
across the highway on a daily basis. Although the safety of all our citizens is a high priority for the hospital as well, | am
asking this on a personal level.

Thank you,

Becki Thompson



